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Dear Sirs,
 
We are in on-going discussions with the promotor (Highways England) to clarify the implications
of the proposed works on the operation of the National Motorcycle Museum site in particular
whether there is a change to the site access entry capacity as a result of the forecast change in
traffic flows.  At this stage we have nothing to add to our initial comments.
 
Kind regards,
 
Richard McCulloch
David Tucker Associates
Transport Planning Consultants
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